
 

 

On behalf of Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School (West Kowloon), I would like to extend 

my warmest welcome to all of you especially your sons and daughters who are preparing to 

join us in the coming academic year 2012–2013. Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School (West 

Kowloon) is a unique school with students of different ethnic minorities with English as the 

medium of communication among us. Under such special environment, your children are able 

to learn how to embrace different people with different cultures. Moreover, our dedicated 

teachers are ready to exercise their professional knowledge to help your children to develop 

personally and academically. With greater cooperation with you, our parents, I have full 

confidence that your children will become all-rounded individuals of the world citizen. To 

strengthen home-school cooperation, we have prepared a Parents’ Handbook which contains 

useful information about Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School (West Kowloon) including our 

staff, academic studies, student support programmes as well as co-curricular activities. You 

are also cordially invited to join our special events during the academic year such as the 

Parents’ Day, Sports Days, Parents’ Night and Learning Celebrations etc. which are listed in 

our school calendar. We hope this Handbook will become a handy tool of linkage between 

parents and the school. With our concerted effort, we could assure you that Sir Ellis Kadoorie 

Secondary School could deliver the best services for the betterment of our students. Apart 

from the information in the Handbook, you may explore our latest information about the 

school by visiting the school webpage or the school intranet. Moreover, during the school 

year, the school will actively communicate with you via ‘Letters to Parents’ and ‘Regular 

meetings with the Principal’. Being a family member of Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School 

(West Kowloon), you are always welcome to contact the school by any means for further 

information. The school always treasures your great support and involvement in the coming 

school year. 

May I wish the best of you and we look forward to seeing you on SEKSS(WK) campus. 


